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		Dear AFP Members, Colleagues, and Friends,

AFP St. Louis is seeking applications for the 2022 Board of Directors. Serving as a chapter leader is an opportunity to build new skills, expand your professional network, and help guide our community of fundraising professionals into the future. We are seeking individuals who can bring new and fresh ideas to help our chapter continue to grow and develop effective and ethical professionals.

The only prerequisite for board membership is that you are a member of AFP St. Louis. If you are not currently a member, your nomination will be considered equally provided that you can commit to becoming a member in good standing by December 31, 2021. Some financial assistance may be available. We ask that all board members:

· Sign the Board Member Agreement
· Have a willingness to advance the chapter and the profession
· Host committee meetings as necessary throughout the year
· Attend monthly board meetings
· Participate actively in chapter programs
· Make a monetary gift to the annual Be the Cause campaign and local campaign (no minimum requirement)
· Be an ambassador for the value of AFP in our community

You can review committee descriptions here and the board application form here. I would be happy to answer any questions you have and can be reached at schallomj@umsl.edu.

Applications are due on November 16th, 2021, so please submit your application or nominate someone else today!

Sincerely,
Jim Schallom
Immediate Past President, AFP St. Louis
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